
Dear Mr Thompson 
 
Last year a team of trained volunteers from the Wagga Seventh Day Adventist Church delivered 2x 
Nedley Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program in the Wagga community. This is an eight week 
community education program on raising awareness and causes of depression and anxiety; and 
practical lifestyle changes and steps to overcome and treat the illness.  
 
Thanks to Council generosity the Program was held at the Glenfield Community Centre and SCC. 
Both Programs were very successfully received by the community.  
 
This year we would like again to deliver the Nedley Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program at the 
SCC from 24/2 to 11/5/2020 and would like to request for the booking fee waived. 
 
Thank you for considering this request and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
Conie Bostock 
 

 


